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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Specifies that a health-related board, that licenses any 

practitioner authorized to prescribe buprenorphine, must post such guidelines and standards on 

the board's website within 10 days of receiving the guidelines and standards.  
 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 The proposed legislation will not have a significant impact on the procedures or 

processes of the health related boards or the Department of Health; therefore, any fiscal 

impact is estimated to be not significant.  

 Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 4-29-121, all health related boards are required to be 

self-supporting over a two-year period. The health related boards had an annual surplus 

of $3,609,723 in FY16-17, an annual surplus of $3,621,024 in FY17-18, and a 

cumulative reserve balance of $34,646,763 on June 30, 2018.  
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